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City Attorney Vanerian explained it is up to council. 

CM 4-05-18 MOTION TO CHANGE APPROVED QUANTITIES OF 
FACILITIES IN THE 1-1 ZONING DISTRICT TO ZERO (0) FOR 
GROWER; ZERO (0) FOR PROCESSOR; AND ZERO (0) FOR 
SECURE TRANSPORTER 

Motion by Costanzo, lack of second - MOTION DIES DUE LACK OF SECOND 

CM 4-06-18 APPROVE FIRST READING C-336-18 AN AMENDMENT TO 
CHAPTER 18 "BUSINESSES", OF THE CITY OF WALLED LAKE 
CODE OF ORDINANCES BY AMENDING ARTICLE XI 
"MEDICAL MARIJUANA FACILITIES" SECTION 18-356(A) TO 
INSERT THE TOTAL NUMBER AND DISTRICT PLACEMENT 
OF MARIJUANA FACILITIES AS PREVIOUSLY APPROVED BY 
COUNCIL 

Motion by Owsinek, seconded by Robertson, MOTION CARRIED: To approve 
first reading of C-336-18 an amendment to Chapter 18 "Businesses", of the City 
of Walled Lake Code of Ordinances by amending Article XI "Medical 
Marijuana Facilities" Section l 8-356(A) to insert the total number and district 
placement of marijuana facilities as previously approved by council. 

Roll Call Vote 

Yes (6) Owsinek, Robertson, Ambrose, Loch, Lublin, Ackley
No (1) Costanzo
Absent (0) 
Abstain (0) 

2. Proposed Resolution 2018-18 Engineering Proposal for Tri A Subdivision
Engineering Design and Surveying Services

Consultant city engineer Maki from Boss Engineering explained there are several pieces to the 
city's infrastructure repair, but this is the first step. Mr. Maki explained there are significant road 
drainage and water systems improvement infrastructure needs in the Tri A or Gamma 
subdivision. He explained this deterioration can affect the health, safety, welfare of the public 
and the areas are damaged beyond repair and need full redesign. Mr. Maki explained to address 
some of the issues there needs to be improvements to the curb and gutter to control water along 
the north and south areas it is the oldest water system in the city and furthermore it is undersized. 
He further explained the fire department cannot use the fire hydrants in these areas to fight fires 
because of the deteriorated infrastructure issues. The roads and drainage improvements, water 
main repair, and redesign need to occur simultaneously to save the city money; piecing this 
project in phases will increase the cost immensely. Mr. Maki said Boss Engineering has a great 
working relationship with the City and they strive to make sure they maintain the lowest cost the 
proposed construction cost figure is a modest figure for this type of project. Mr. Maki 
















